
MASK DRIVE-THRU FOR

NATICK RESIDENTS 

A BIG thank you to the amazing Natick/Sherborn

Sewing Support Group for making and donating

these masks! 

If you are interested in joining this group please email:

masksfornatick@gmail.com 

FREE EVENT - Although there is no charge for the mask, the

Natick/Sherborn Sewing Support Group asks that you consider making a

donation to the Natick Service Council.

Location: Natick High School 
*Entrance will be by the Preschool playground. Please look for signs. 

When: Thursday, July 2nd 10:00 AM - 

until supplies last! 


